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New and better homes near high rise  

Relocating residents can also book in a tour of new 
homes and request a relocation application. Just 
talk to your relocations team member.

Find out more and stay up to date 
with the program

1.	 Relocating residents can have a conversation  
with a relocations team member

2.	 All residents can sign up for updates on 
information sessions, further news and 
announcements, and opportunities to get 
involved, or

3.	 Ask a question:

Visit     bighousingbuild.homes.vic.gov.au

Scan the QR code (see below)

Call 1800 716 866 to talk to your local 
housing office (9am–5pm Monday to Friday). 
Interpreters are available if required

Email enquiries@homes.vic.gov.au   

Attend a community information pop-up.  
Times and dates will be on our website and  
in building foyers

Elizabeth Street, Richmond
Due for completion July 2025

Victoria Street, Flemington
Complete

Abbotsford Street, North Melbourne
Complete

Bangs Street, Prahran
Complete

New homes in your neighbourhood 
providing relocation options

Translations

 bighousingbuild.homes.vic.gov.au



The Victorian Government 
is taking the next big step 
to redevelop older social 
housing high-rise across 
Melbourne as part of  
Victoria’s Big Housing Build.

Relocation 
Steps

Relocations commencing for  
South Yarra and Richmond
We have advised residents in the following buildings 
that their relocation process will begin soon, with 
relocations due to be complete by February 2026:

•	 259 Malvern Road, South Yarra
•	 139 Highett Street, Richmond
•	 111, 119 & 127 Elizabeth Street, Richmond
•	 6 & 8 Anderson Court, Richmond
•	 1–5, 7 & 9 Williams Court, Richmond

Relocations end date announced for 
Flemington and North Melbourne
Relocation planning for residents in the following 
buildings commenced in 2023. These residents have 
been advised that their relocations are due to be 
completed by September 2025:

•	 120 Racecourse Road, Flemington
•	 12 Holland Court, Flemington
•	 33 Alfred Street, North Melbourne

No further relocations to commence 
before July 2026
Residents in the remaining 37 towers will not 
commence relocations before July 2026. We will 
be back in touch when we have an update.

Delivering better social housing 
at Carlton
Work is already underway to deliver 231 new, 
modern, energy efficient and accessible homes 
at the Elgin Towers, Carlton. Residents and 
the community have been engaged to inform 
the draft designs. A community consultative 
committee is keeping residents and community 
involved through the redevelopment. 
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Staying 
connected ​

We will keep in touch 
throughout the 
redevelopment with project 
updates and opportunities 
to guide the design of new 
homes.​

Relocating  ​

Once a suitable home 
is found, we'll support 
you through the move, 
including providing 
packing materials and 
covering all moving and 
connection costs.

Coming 
back  ​

You have the right 
to return based on 
your ongoing needs, 
eligibility, and suitability 
of new homes.

Learning 
more 	 ​

You might not be 
relocating right now but 
you can learn more and 
see what’s happening in 
other neighbourhoods.

Getting  
ready  ​

Start thinking about what 
you need in your new 
home. Our relocations 
team will work with you 
to find the right home 
based on your needs and 
preferences.   


